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Class 6 had an action-packed aviation day at North Greenwich! We took the 

Emirates cable car over the River Thames on a beautifully sunny day! Our 

'Flight experience' workshop  with Emirates taught us about baggage handling, 

safety in the air, how a jet engine works and we sat in economy class 

passenger seats.  We even had a go at being pilots on the A380 and  

Boeing 777 flight simulators.  



  

 

 

 

 

Please read the below article on one of our families fight to 

challenge the cancellation of Freedom Passes for so many of our 

young people. Please sign the petition if you can! 

 

http://www.times-series.co.uk/

news/14470774.Freedom_passes__why_have_so_many_disable

d_people_been_stripped_of_their_independence_/ 

 

Reinstate disabled Freedom Passes  

Here's the full petition:  

 

http://www.barnetlabour.org.uk/ 

“Barnet Council fails to renew thousands of freedom passes” 

The Artists from Artburst showed the students how to make shadow puppets this 

week. They also helped create a fantastic script for their animation. 

http://www.barnetlabour.org.uk/


  

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 

As the summer weather seems to be rolling in (for now anyway) could you please 

make sure that your children have sun cream on, if they can, bring in a hat and have 

a water bottle. Classes always have water in them should students need it during the 

day and they don't have a bottle. 

 

Parent’s Evening  

Thank you to all the parents and carers who were able to attend this weeks Parent’s 

evening. It was great to hear positive feedback from parents and teachers.    

Teachers are always available on email or through the school office if you need to 

speak to them at other times.  

 

We’ve been doing sensory 

painting outside, as the 

weather has been so lovely. 

Wow! 

We were told by the leader of our work shop 

at St Pauls that all the British bishops had better look for new jobs. They are no 

longer needed! 



  

 

 
 

A big, big 'thank you to the restaurant branch 'Five Guys' in the O2 at  

Greenwich who donated drinks to our students. It’s a young people restaurant 

with the best food, the best drinks, the best music and the kindest possible 

staff! The atmosphere in your  

restaurant is indeed 'heaven' for our students and we at Oak Lodge 

School  want to thank you for your support and generosity! 


